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Receive information by email!



Email  - eastern.primary@dundeecity.gov.uk
Website - http://Easternprimary.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk



May 2017	Eastern Primary School Vision – 
Our children will be included, safe, healthy, caring, active and responsible
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Careers Week – Grateful thanks to all those parents, grandparents, and friends of the school who generously donated their time and energy to our Careers Week.  This is an opportunity to develop children’s’ understanding of the world of work and they get so much from hearing from those who shared their own experiences. We are always looking for volunteers for this week so please contact the school office if you can offer your experience this time next year.







Election Day – 
Thursday June 8th
Please be aware that the school is a polling station and will be closed to children.


 

Dalguise – Our P7 children enjoyed a fantastic few days in Perthshire on their outdoor education week.  The children challenged themselves in a range of activities – from the Giant Swing to the Challenge Course, Kayaking to Sensory Trail!  We are already looking forward to next year! 






Individual end of year reports are currently being prepared.  They will be issued on the 6th of June and look different to previous years.  The information is the same, however, it is now presented on a double sided A4 page. 
[image: ]




Parent Council AGM is on Tuesday 13th June.
Please come along if you are able to support school events including discos, school fayres and fundraising events.  The school relies on support from parents to run the events and we are hopeful that we can continue to offer events with more support from our Parent Council who need as many members as possible.  
Many thanks.



School Uniform
Many of you will be planning to buy school uniform in preparation for next year.  Please remember that we expect children to wear black school shoes not trainers, grey trousers and skirts not black, white shirts and t-shirts not red and please remember 
School jumpers/cardies not hoodies.












Developing a growth mindset – what is it?
Individuals who believe their talents can be developed (through hard work, good strategies, and input from others) have a growth mindset.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Parents, carers and family members are invited to join us on the dates shown in bold.  More information will follow regarding these events
18.05.17
P4/3 Class Assembly
19.05.17
Nursery Sports Day
23.05.17
Nursery to P1 Playdate
24.05.17
Nursery to P1 Playdate
25.05.17
P2b Class Assembly
25.05.17
P6 to Botanic Gardens
26.05.17
In-service Day (School closed to children)
29.05.17
Holiday
31.05.17
Nursery to P1 Playdate
01.06.17
P1a and P1b Class Assembly
05.06.17
PLLs home
06.06.17
Homework grids back to school
Reports home
7.6.17
P1 Transition Evening 
7.6.17
P7 to Monikie for transition event (Amended date)
8.6.17
Election Day (School closed to children)
13-15.6.17
P7s to Grove 
13.6.17
Nursery-P1 transition day
13.6.17
Parent Council AGM
14.06.17
Mousetail puppet show for new and current P1
15.6.17
S1 Transition information evening at Grove
16.6.17
Sports Day for P1-7
27.6.17
P7 Leaver’s Assembly 
28.6.17
P7 Leavers Party (Amended date)
29.6.17
End of term – 12.00pm
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All payments to school can be made through Parent Pay – dinners, trips, and events.






Look out for information about this event from Nursery staff.







[image: ]Information about what to expect when your child starts P1.





Opportunity for P7 parents whose children are going to Grove to find out more about S1.
.












[image: ]Please support our Parent Council – come along to hear what they do.
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Sports Day
P5-P7 will need to bring a packed lunch this year so we are ready to go to Dawson Park promptly.  We hope to see many supporters on the day. If it rains we will remain at school and will be unable to accommodate spectators.
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The Standards and Quality Report for Eastern Primary School Session 2011-2012 is now available on request.  If you would like a copy please return this slip to the school office.
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